
 
 

From: Brenda Torney <btorney@aup.edu> 
Sent: Monday, October 28, 2019 10:51 AM 
To: Faculty <Faculty@aup.edu>; Quai and Combes Staff <quaiandcombesstaff@aup.edu> 
Subject: TLC News - Inclusive classrooms and accommodations 
  
Dear Colleagues, 
Many of you have received messages about learning accommodations for your students this 
semester. The process ofof



All students may propose alternative assignments that are more conducive to their learning 
style and are evaluated by the professor to be of equivalent difficulty and correspond 


